



LITTLE VIKINGS

"Committed To quality Education for our Children's Future"

Volume 10 Issue 1

Sept. 7, 2018



Friday, October 19th!

Green forms were sent home last week. Please turn them in by Oct.

1st! Any questions please call the school. Thank you!

Parent Teacher Conferences

Tuesday, October 9th 4-7pm & Thursday, October 11th 4:30-6:30pm

Forms will be coming home soon!

HOPE

(Hopkins Organization of Parents as Educators)

Our first HOPE meeting this year is Monday, September 10th at 6:00pm

SCHOOL SECURITY

In an effort to create a safe learning environment for the students and staff at Hopkins Public Schools, all guest visiting during instructional time will need to request entry into the building using an security button inside the first set of doors at each main entry. A staff member in the office area will verify your identity and then release the lock on the door. We are sorry for the inconvenience this causes but we feel it is worth the added security it provides.

Parents

If you have any questions or concerns about your child's classroom expectations, please contact the classroom teacher directly. Please do not post questions and/or concerns publicly, via social media. Thank You!



STUDENT COUNCIL

Popcorn .50 per bag Popcorn will be the 1st & 3rd Fridays of each month

Student Store will be the 4th Friday of each month The first popcorn day will be SEPTEMBER 21st!



Wednesday, September 19, 2018 Picture Retakes are November 6th!



Thursday, Oct. 4th VIKE HIKE Friday, Oct. 5th Rain Date

NO PARKING

Please DO NOT <u>PARK</u> in the parent drop off loop in front of the building. The loop is for quick drop off & pick up.

If you are coming into the building please park in one of the 3 parking lots by the school. Thank You!

SCHOOL MESSENGER

Due to Federal Regulations
parents now need to log into
SchoolMessenger
Info Center and opt-in to receive
future phone calls for School Delays,
Cancellations or other
announcements. Here is the link.

schoolmessenger.com/start



3rd & 4th Graders

ARE YOU INTERESTED IN PLAYING FOOTBALL?

It's not too late to sign up!

If interested please call Tony Krcatovich at 616-885-6278





Dear Parent,

Educational technology and funding changes daily. To keep up with these changes and expenses, our school is participating in our local supermarket's Tools 4 Schools Program.

The Tools 4 Schools Program enables our school to earn Apple Computers and iPads, sporting goods, audio visual equipment, science supplies, hundreds of other items to choose from, and it all FREE.......

To earn these FREE awards we simply have to collect as many register receipts as possible from September 1st, 2018 through March 2nd 2019. Ask your friends and relatives to shop at the sponsoring supermarket identified below and save every receipt.

Send the receipts to school with your student as often as possible. Here at school we will count the value of the register tapes collected and redeem them for great items that benefit your child.

Thank you in advance for your participation.

Below is the name and address of our participating store.

Dick's Market	
	_
1623 142nd Ave.	
Dorr, MI 49323	
	_